Notice to all property owners who

have undeveloped lots.

After the Hurricane storms breaking and uprooting trees
on all the lots and the undergrowth of dry vegetation, we
have a very serious threat of a devastating fire affecting
all of the subdivision.

After a inspection of the trail’s subdivision along with the
forestry department, they determined that until all of the
undeveloped properties remove their hazardous
materials, (dead trees and undergrowth of rotting
vegetation) we do have a very dangerous situation here
in the trails. Therefore, we are asking all lot owners to
remove any woodpiles or dead trees from their lots
within 30 days or please let us know how we can help
assist all members in this cleanup campaign. We can
recommend a couple of contractors that we have used in
the past but we strongly suggest that you select your
own tree and brush removal agents.

Colby Gamble at 386-678-1223. Or

Deep Roots, Mike Baan/ Will Johnson at

386-776-1047

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation.




